
From: Betty Scott [skettybott@charter.net] 
Sent: Sunday, August 30, 2009 7:56 PM 
To: Schmidt, Chris 
Subject: MHWMNP 
 
I would like to register in support of the Midvale Heights West Moreland 
Neighbor Plan being considered.  I hope it will be supported and passed. 
 
Betty Scott 
485 Orchard Drive 
Madison, WI 53711 

 


